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`We've spent more money on sta-
tionery than anything else." 

A soft-spoken ecologist who previ-
ously ran a research institute at the 
University of Georgia, Pulliam is 
baffled and angered by the treat-
ment NBS has been accorded by the 
political world, which he likens to a 
"mob lynching." 

"To me the biggest shock is how 
political everything is," he said. "I 
could deal with the situation if there 
was a careful consideration of the 
merits of what we are doing. . . . In-
stead there are people who are polit-
ically motivated, who've found this a 
useful tool" with which to attack 
Babbitt. 

Congress and some members of 
the public, Pulliam said, grossly mis-
understand what the NBS is all about. 
Surveying the nation's biological re-
sources, the task that has engendered 
so much fear, is actually a tiny part of 
the NBS's overall mission, he said. 
Most of the agency's work—studying 
biological change and how to manage 
the nation's biological resources—is 
the very same basic research that sci-
entists have been doing at other agen-
cies within the Interior Department 
for many years. 

For example, the NBS is continuing 
an assessment of Great Lakes fish 
stocks that has been going on for four 
decades and is critical to managing 
sport and commercial fisheries in the 
lakes. Other NBS activities, such as 
the 30-year-old breeding bird survey 
and research into exotic invading spe-
cies like the zebra mussel, are also 
long-standing research activities of 
the department. 
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